
Free School Meals provision over the summer break 

If your child is entitled to free school meals then they are eligible for a voucher to cover the 

summer break. Vouchers can be used at a range of different supermarkets for the purchase 

of food items. Vouchers cannot be used for the purchase of age related products such as 

alcohol or tobacco. 

If you would like the school to provide you with a voucher, to cover the summer break, 

please let us know by contacting the school office on 01283 813255 or email 

admin@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk. Vouchers will be sent via email so we will need an up 

to date email address. Would you please let us know by Friday 10th July. Thank you. 

Regards, 

Mark Whyman 
Headteacher 
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